
Dojo Message 30th December 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been announced tonight that Castle Point is on the list for a postponed 
opening and will open on the 5th Jan for the children of Key Workers and Vulnerable 
children only. 
I will produce a form for you to request a place tomorrow. 
 
I cannot see any updated safety guidance yet. 
I would like it to work as we did last year with the minimum amount of staff teaching 
the children face to face and the rest helping with our online learning offer. 
 
I do not get any information ahead of you and am reading the documents now. I’m 
sure that I will make sense of it all and let you know tomorrow. 
 
Thanks for your patience and understanding. 


